
Greetings from St.Joseph's MBA Twinning Program  

 

At the outset,  let us congratulate you for having registered for MBA program 

Under Twinning Model offered by Pondicherry Central 

University(PCU)facilitated by St .Joseph's Institutions, Bangalore.  

 

The program is recognized by AICTE,  DEB(UGC) and PCU.  

 

The AY 2022-23 admissions are rescheduled from June/July to August/September 

due to Corona disruption and directives issued by DEB-UGC.  

 

We regret for unanticipated delay. Therefore, we gently request your good self to 

wait till admission applications are invited.  

 

As per the Admission SOP, preference will be given to registered students.  

 

Kindly visit our website and office during the last week of August or First week 

of September 2022. 

 

We appreciate your patience and assure you that the best Academic cum 

administrative service will be provided. 

 

Wish you all the best for admission and successful completion of your MBA 

Program  

 

Dr. Kanishka  

Dean and Coordinator 
 


